
January 28, 2024 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter is in support of the Heritage Trail / Road to Nowhere / Center Place Road. This road is 

to go from Broening Highway to Dundalk Avenue.  Half of the road was completed in 2010, and 

we would like to see the road completed. Completion of this road will help alleviate the Port of 

Baltimore Traffic cutting through St. Helena.  

 

Thank You, 

The Hughes Family 

Lena, Bryan, Lacey, Madison & Cody Hughes 

224 St. Helena Avenue 

Dundalk, MD 21222 


